Chatham Skating Club
Coaches Report 2020-2021

This past season has seen lots of challenges for the coaches.
In the spring coaches had to look for ice outside of Chatham/Kent to find ice for their skaters. Then in August when Blenheim and Tilbury opened up, we were able to stay closer to home, but with some very early mornings.
Finally in October we were back in Chatham, not at our home rink, but a rink close.
 Just as we started to make some progress, we were shut down again.  
Thank you to the coaches and board for working so hard with the ever-changing schedule to be able to get the skaters back on the ice.
Its all about working together for the skaters to ensure everyone is safe in these difficult times. 
I know the coaches will work hard in the future to help build the club’s membership.

Respectfully submitted,
Sandy MacDougall-Weiser
